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Pasuguan ng Pilipinas %ﬁw Embagsy of the Philippines

KUWAIT

PUBLIC ADVISORY

This is to inform all leaders and members of the Filipino
Community organizations as well as all concerned OFWs in Kuwait
who are not yet registered as Overseas Absentee Voters (OAV) that
the Philippine Embassy is open on Fridays to register all unregistered
OFWs in Kuwait as Overseas absentee Voters in connection with the
upcoming 2016 national elections.

In this regard, the Embassy wishes to request the kind
assistance of all concerned Filipinos in disseminating the above
information to all concerned OFWs and their family members,
relatives, friend and co-workers and advice them to visit the Embassy
and register themselves as Overseas Absentee Voters.

The deadline for the OAV registration is on 31 October 2015.

Thank you for your continued assistance and cooperation.

PHILIPPINE EMBASSY

Faiha, Kuwait





